From: Paul Gregory

Sent: 06 July 2021 19:32

To: Local Plan

Subject: Local Plan for 2016-2036
Categories: Orange Category, Red Category
Sir/Madam

| am against this plan for Mercury Marina. We moved to Hamble for my wife’s health as she is a severe allergic
asthmatic, especially to air pollution and building dust.

The additional building, traffic and lack of infrastructure to support holiday or residential is abhorrent to my family
and I.

The fact that they state that the mound would be accessible to Mercury residents is also misleading since they have
fenced the mound off. Making it off limits to residents.

Regards

Dr Paul Gregory





